
Big sleep out 16  Mayth

Cultural Day Thursday 22  May (come in cultural wear)nd

Fathers Day gifts for sale in June 
Break the rules day 18  July th

A Huge Thank You to Our Wonderful
Quiz Night Sponsors!

We would like to extend a heartfelt
thank you to Fat Pizza for their

incredibly generous donation of all the
pizzas, delicious potato wedges and

garlic bread for our Quiz Night! 
Your support means the world to us, and
we are so grateful for your contribution

to making this event a great success!

Special thanks to Mr Payne for his
generous donation to OPAL Play. 

Volunteers are needed for this year’s
Summer Fair 2025. Can you spare 30 minutes

to help run a stall or help us set up? 
Do you have an idea for a stall? 

Please come to our next meeting Friday 9
May @ 9am in the school hall. 

th

The Shepherd’s Report 

What's Happening This Term

Thank-you SUMMER FAYRE

Contact

goodshepherdpta@hotmail.com

Summer Fair Volunteers

Reminder

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support.
If you have any questions or would like more
information about our next steps, please feel free to
reach out. Let’s continue to work together to make a
difference for our students and school!

This years
Summer Fayre

 is on 
Friday 27  June

3.30-6pm

th


